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Domestic As-Constructed Plans: 

Plumbing contractors who request a residential inspection, for drainage and/or water services, are required 

to provide council with an “As-Constructed” plan.  The plan must be approximately to scale and show: 

As per Standard Plumbing and Drainage Regulation 2003 Sec 23A (3) 

a) The location, including dimensions, of each connection point to – 

o the service provider’s water supply or sewerage system; or 

o the on-site sewerage facility; and 
b) the approximate location on the premises of the following items— 

o all fixtures, water supply pipes, sanitary drains; 
o each connection point to the service provider’s water supply 

or sewerage system, or to the on-site sewerage facility; 
o each access point for cleaning and maintaining the plumbing 

and drainage; 
o each reflux valve installed in the drainage; 
o any installed testable backflow prevention devices 

The “As-Constructed” drawing is required to be on a council template. An 

example of the template can be found on page 2 of this fact sheet. Page 3 of this 

fact sheet shows an example of the standard of drawing required.  

NOTE: Failure to supply an “As-Constructed” drawing in the acceptable format 

may result in Council failing the inspection and applying a re-inspection fee.  

Commercial As-Constructed Plans: 

Throughout construction of a commercial project a full set of stamped approved hydraulic plans must be 

on site at all times.  During an inspection the Council Plumbing Inspector will mark-up the plans applicable 

to the section of work inspected. At this time the Inspector may take a photo of the inspected section of 

work so that it can be recorded against the plumbing application.  

Note: Failure to have a full set of stamped approved hydraulic plans on site during an inspection may result 

in a failed inspection and a re-inspection fee applied.  

Prior to the Final Plumbing Inspection the “As Constructed Plans” must be submitted to council in the 

same format as the stamped approved Council drawings.  Plans can be emailed to 

bsoplumbing@redland.qld.gov.au.   
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For more information contact Plumbing Services, Redland City Council, PO Box 21, Cleveland QLD 4163. 
Telephone (07) 3829 8999 or visit our website at www.redland.qld.gov.au  

FS576 –25/05/2018 


